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COLLEGE OF THE DESERT PROJECT MANAGEMENT TEAM TO 
MEET SEEKING TO EXPEDITE PALM SPRINGS CAMPUS 

SCHEMATIC DESIGN 

 
PALM DESERT (April 14, 2023) – The project management team working to 
expedite completion of the schematic design for the College of the Desert (COD) 
Palm Springs Development Project (PSDP) will meet April 19, 2023 from 
9:30 - 11:30 am.  
 
The agenda for the second public meeting of the group includes a preliminary 
review and discussion of elements of the master site plan, a review of facilities, 
functions and features of learning environments planned for the campus as well as 
an update on the status of steps being taken to incorporate board directed changes 
to the schematic design. The meeting is open to the public.  
 
The meeting will take place in the COD Multi-Purpose Room at the Donald and 
Peggy Cravens Student Services Center at the COD Palm Desert Campus and be 
broadcast live on the College website and College YouTube page. Comments can be 
submitted in person or virtually during the online meeting prior to the end of the 
public comment period. 
 
Earlier this year, the Desert Community College District Board of Trustees approved 
schematic design plans for the campus in Palm Springs, directing staff to 
incorporate several adjustments prior to proceeding with design and construction 
plans for submittal to the state for final approval.  

 
The meeting agenda, meeting links and presentations for the public meeting are 
posted on the college website and on the COD bond Palm Springs projects page. 
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